
                     

   

         19 February 2018 

 

Mr Darren Mepham 
Chief Executive 
Bridgend County Borough Council 
 
Dear Mr Mepham 
 
Proposed Senior Management Structure 
 

I agreed with Kelly Watson that I would confirm my observations on your proposals 
that I discussed with her by telephone on Wednesday 14th February. 
 
Your proposed restructure has been approved by Council and the next stage is to 
seek approval to consult and move to a job evaluation exercise. This is entirely a 
matter for the Council and is not within the Panel’s remit as determined by the 
legislation and Welsh Government guidance. 
 
However, following the job evaluation it is the intention to “slot” members of staff into 
posts within the new structure. If this results in a change in salary (increase or 
decrease) for any individual this would be a matter for our consideration. I asked 
Kelly Watson the intention in respect of the post of Deputy Chief Executive and was 
advised that this role would be added to the responsibilities of one of the corporate 
directors. I consider that this would be a matter for the Panel. 
 
I hope that this explanation is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

 
 
John Bader 
Chair 

 
 
 


